To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: Application no. WSCC/028/21
Date: 13 December 2022 17:02:04

**EXTERNAL**

I would like to record my objection to the approval of the above application. I live very
close to the A24 where the noise and air pollution is already very poor and would
significantly increase were this application approved. There is every likelihood of lorries
using the Wiston Road ( Hole St.) to shorten the journey from the North West which will
mvolve traffic through Ashington Village.

A landfill site in this area will cause a degradation of air quality in an area adjoining the
South Downs national park which is supposed to be be protected for the preservation of
flora, fauna and mankind.
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